
S I L V E R  C R E E K  A G
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SILVER CREEK ASSEMBLY OF GOD

COME VISIT US!
1385 Route 20

Silver Creek NY  14136
716-934-4782 

ROLES & POSITIONS
Silver Creek Assembly of God established our plan based on

recommendations from the CDC, Federal, State and Local reopening

guidelines, as well as reopening recommendations from the NY Ministry

Network. 

At Silver Creek Assembly of God, our desire is to provide a safe and healthy

environment for all people to experience the presence of God while in

community with our church family!

MASKS:

Masks will be required while entering and exiting the building, as well as

when moving around the facility.  Masks may be removed while you are

seated in the sanctuary.  

Silver Creek AG staff and volunteers will wear masks at all times with the
exception of those who will remove their masks while ministering from the
platform.  We understand that there are exceptions for babies/toddlers and
those who are medically unable to tolerate face coverings.

SOCIAL DISTANCING:   Please observe social distancing while in our

facility.  Our sanctuary has been arranged to allow for six feet of separation

between household units.  We ask that you refrain from sitting with

individuals who do not live in your household.  

We understand that there are areas of the building that make it difficault to
maintain six feet of separation, this is why it is important to wear a mask while
moving throughout our facility.

GREETING:
In order to reduce movement around our facility and to maintain social

distancing guidelines, our "greeting" time has been removed from our

Sunday Experience.  We ask that you greet each other with a "wave" or an

"elbow bump" in lieu of a hug, handshake, high five or fist bump.

SANITATION:

Please make use of the automatic hand sanitizing stations that have been

installed in our foyer.  We encourage frequent hand washing as the

preferred method of hand sanitation when using our restrooms.    

GIVING:

At this time, we encourage everyone to place their offering envelope in the

back of the sanctuary in the offering plates or to give online.  This ensures

as "touch free" of an experience as possible.  

WHAT ABOUT MY CHILDREN?

 Throughout our children's church experience, we will be able to continue

providing a safe, fun, and engaging environment for our kids to learn about

being a life-long follower of Jesus!  Parents can help their children and our

staff by having conversatIons with their children about the importance of

wearing their masks when not sitting down as well as teaching your


